
    
 

For more information on major construction projects: 
Visit winnipeg.ca/publicworks or call 311 

City File No. 23-C-06 
August 15, 2023 

CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 

RE: 2023 REGIONAL STREET MILL AND FILL: 
LOGAN AVENUE – KEEWATIN STREET TO DEE STREET 

 
 
Please be advised that construction on Logan Avenue will begin soon. 

Construction Start Date:  August 24, 2023 
Duration:    Approximately 3-4 weeks, weather permitting 

As part of this work we will: 
• Remove asphalt surface and repair some concrete 
• Adjust manholes and catch basins 
• Renew the curb and sidewalk 
• Place asphalt overlay 

During construction: 
• We will maintain one lane of traffic in each direction 

o Periodic, short-term driveway closures may be required 
• There will be no on-street parking 
• We will maintain pedestrian access to businesses and residences  
• The north sidewalk will be closed  

o Access to residents will be through the back lane 
• Garbage and recycling will continue as normal 

o Please place your bins as usual 
o Crews will move and return them as required 

We recognize that this project will cause some inconvenience and disruption and we thank you for your 
understanding and patience during construction. 

Please contact me if you have:  
• Accessibility needs, moving requirements, underground appurtenances, such as sprinkler systems, 

lighting cables, etc. within six meters (20 feet) of the street curb line  
• Any questions about the project 

Sincerely, 

Evan Machibroda, E.I.T. 
Tetra Tech Canada Inc. 
204-954-6848 

cc: Councillor Vivian Santos Point Douglas Ward 
 Naveed Haider, P.Eng.  City of Winnipeg – Public Works Department 
 Julie Dooley City of Winnipeg, Director’s Office – Public Works Department  

Melanie Cruz City of Winnipeg, Customer Service Division – Public Works Department 
311@winnipeg.ca 
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